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Dear Churches and Praying Friends, March – April 2021 

 

We want to thank you for your continued prayer and support. We have now 

been here on the field for eight months. Our Spanish has been steadily 

improving. I continue to have many preaching and teaching opportunities; 

we have also had several opportunities to share the Gospel. I have been 

leading music in Spanish as well. Vanessa has been helping with decorating 

and teaching the ladies. 

 

 

I have had the privilege to be a part of a building project here 

with a veteran missionary and friend. The future church 

building currently has walls and is awaiting a roof. God 

willing, they will be moving into the new building in the 

coming months. This building is in the San Francisco 

neighborhood. They have been renting a house, so the people 

are very excited to have their very own building. 

 

With the completion of eight months of language school, I should be at an advanced level before the end of May. 

My primary goal at this time is the mastery of the Spanish language. Very few people here speak English, so the 

need to be at a high level of Spanish is very important. I intend to continue studying Spanish for several more 

months. Thank you for your support as we labor in Honduras for our Lord. 

 

  

 

 

Prayer List: 

• More opportunities to witness 

• Learning the Spanish Language 

• Our family adapting to the Honduran Culture 
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